
 

 

 

 
 
Thursday 16 February 2023 
 
 
OIA IRO-344 
Name:  
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora  
 
Official information request for costs of works at Wade Street and Roscoe Terrace 
Intersection [#SR-469940]. 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated Tuesday 20 December 2022. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in part. 
 
The total cost of the works was $1,763. Reimbursement was not sought from the contractor 
so pursuant to Section 17(e) of the Act, we cannot grant that part of your request.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 




